
The school nurse is screening students. Any child that comes
to school and exhibits COVID like symptoms will be sent
home and given instructions for how they can return to
school. 

The District Pandemic Coordinator is constantly contacting
the Erie County Department of Health for updates and
guidance for handling suspected or confirmed COVID cases. 

If you have further questions related to COVID-19 please
contact the District Pandemic Coordinator, Mr.Brokman, at
814-874-6123 or by email at nbrokman@eriesd.org. 

Covid Exposure Information
for Families:

Erie's Public Schools has been contacting all
parents/guardians of exposed COVID cases. Only those

students who were directly impacted by a COVID case will be
informed and given appropriate guidelines. 

Safety Precautions In Place:
Masks are required for all students, staff, and visitors.


